
 

From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Thu, Oct 1, 2009 at 6:27 PM 

Subject: Shubho Bijaya & Laksmi Puja announcement 

 

Dear members, 

        We from the BCS Executive Committee wish you and your family a “Shubho Bijaya”.   

       Thank you for all your help in making the Durga Puja celebration a big success this year. 

Words simply cannot express our gratitude. We are moved by spontaneous help from you in all 

areas- be it the main pujo, pujo arrangement, food, decoration, cultural program, support for 

brochure, the list goes on and on.  

  

      We are pleased to announce our next activity, Laksmi puja on Saturday, October 3, 2009 at 

ICC building, 12412 Cedar Road , Cleveland Heights .  

The program is as below: 

Lakshmi Puja 

  
Date: 10/3/09 

  

7-00 pm:                                  Puja starts 

8-30 pm:                                  Prasad 

8-40 pm:                                  Presentation of awards for “Go as you like” 

8-45 pm:                                  Dinner for kids and adults 

9-30 pm:                                  Cultural Program- Musical evening 

with Shaoni Mitra    

( please see the attached flyer for the details about the artist) 

Thanking you, 

Sincerely yours, 

  

Shouvik Majumdar, Secretary, BCS 2009 

Debabrata Ghosh, President, BCS 2009 

  

 


